
The board of the Home & School Association would like to thank all of our
wonderful parents, teachers, faculty, staff, and of course, Mr. Finger, for
supporting us throughout this crazy school year. Despite many challenges, with
your support, we were able to achieve many great things to support our
children and teachers in the classrooms. 

Since our last newsletter, we have been busy supporting Teacher Appreciation
week, our newly reinstated Garden Club, Bucket Day, Field Day and plans for our
graduating 6th grade class. We have also been working on filling committee
chair positions for next year, planning exciting events and fundraisers, and
collaborating on plans for next years main goal, to build an outdoor classroom
at Cold Spring! Stay tuned for more news on this exciting project! 

Thank you again for your continued support. We truly could not do what we do
without you. We look forward to an awesome school year next year, and a
return to normal activities that bring our school community together. We can't
wait! Go Jaguars!
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Co-Presidents
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We would like to thank our outgoing
board members Carey Crim & Liz
Hamberg for their time, valuable
contributions and volunteerism. 

 
Please feel free to reach out to any of us

with questions or to share ideas
coldspringhsa@gmail.com

 
 

It's been a great year! 
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WE'RE ALL IN
THIS

TOGETHER!
 

Coming next fall.... 
Cold Spr ing students  wi l l  take
part  in  a  two week  quest  in
search of  the key to becoming
great  leaders ,  learning to dream
big ,  and making a posi t ive impact
on the wor ld .  We have partnered
with Apex Leadership to br ing
this  exper ience to our school ,
cu lminat ing in an awesome fun
run at  the end of  the program,
which wi l l  be one of  our  major
fundraisers  of  the school  year .   
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WE'RE ALL IN
THIS

TOGETHER!
 

We look forward to re instat ing a l l  of  our  commit tees for  next  school  year ,
and wi l l  be welcoming aboard many new and returning commit tee chairs .
Thank you a l l  so much for  volunteer ing!
Are you interested in helping out?  We plan to run a Volunteer  Fair  in  the
fa l l  to  recrui t  new members for  a l l  commit tees .
 
Apparel  -  Margot  Baeur & Kate Layser
Bingo -  Karen Vecchione & Lesl ie  Morgan
Book Fair  -  Kel ly  Pat terson & Emi ly  Kiernan
Bul let in Board -  Tr isha Markowitz  & Debbie Duffy
Fami ly  Fun -  Tonianne Hal l  & Amanda Adrio la  
Father-Someone Specia l  /  Daughter  -  Amanda Adrio la  & Katy DeLorenzo
Garden Club -  Kim Evans & Liss  O'Connel l
Hol iday Shop -  Jen F inel l i  & Jenn Fisher
Homeroom Parent  Co-ordinators  -  Missy LoFaso & Mol l ie  McFeeley
Hospi ta l i ty  Committee -  Lyn Vi jayendran & Cather ine Barbier i
iRun4Li fe  -  Mel issa Adkins
Mother-Someone Specia l  /  Son -  Sue Pearce & Chris t ine Amatuegwu
Spring Fair  -  Emi ly  Kiernan & Cather ine Barbier i
S ixth Grade Socia l  Club -  Emi ly  Kiernan & Katy DeLorenzo  
Yearbook -  Ann Smith & Missy LoFaso   
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Committee Chairs 2021/22 WE'RE ALL IN
THIS

TOGETHER!
 

Garden Club 
Our newly re instated Garden Club ,  led by Kim Evans and Liss  O'Connel l ,
has been busy this  spr ing beaut i fy ing the gardens at  Cold Spr ing .  Many
volunteers  helped to weed the ra ised beds and butter f ly   gardens ,  rot ten
boards were repaired ,  soi l  was replaced and the beds were ready in t ime
for  the f i rs t  graders spr ing f lower p lant ing pro ject  and Bucket  Day!
Specia l  thanks to Mrs .  Kroupas ,  the Coverdale ,  Wal ton and Evans fami l ies
for  a l l  of  their  t ime ,  donat ions and hard work ,  we appreciate i t !  Thank you
to a l l  the Cold Spr ing Jaguars that  helped to weed and spread mulch on
bucket  day .  Your hard work made a huge di f ference to your school .  P lease
stop by and appreciate the beaut i fu l  gardens and watch out  for  s ign ups
coming soon to enl is t  help wi th weeding over  the summer .  

Cold Spring Cares 
Our students  ar twork and kindness was
appreciated by Covid pat ients  and f ront l ine
workers  at  Doylestown Hospi ta l .  Thank you to
parent  Hal l ie  Saxena for  organiz ing this  in i t ia t ive .  

Dear  Cold Spr ing E lementary ,
On behal f  of  Doylestown Heal th ,  thank you!  The
cards are so great ly  appreciated .  They wi l l  be
shared among doctors ,  nurses ,  techs ,  and members
of  our  Emergency Department ,  in  addi t ion to our
pat ients .  The let ters  are sure to br ing a smi le  to
many! ”
 



YOU CAN'TMASKAWESOME!
 

 Teachers change the world one mind at a time 
It was wonderful to shower our wonderful teachers with gratitude and
appreciation after a year like no other. We chalked the walk, gave out coffee
'teacher fuel' favors, shared thoughtful messages and our Hospitality 
 committee hosted a delicious lunch with the help of parent donations and
the cutest Bundt cakes by parent owned company Sugar Cubed. We also
appreciated our office staff, nurses and wonderful teaching assistants.
 

 Sixth Grade Graduates 
Congratulations to all our graduating sixth graders, we wish you every
success in the future and many adventures ahead in middle school.
Although this year meant that the sixth grade social club had to be
suspended, we were delighted to be able to support the recent social outing
to Freddy Hills for our graduates. Thank you to Jane Bonargo and Jen
StGeorge who have been working hard behind the scenes to plan end of
year activities and surprises.
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